
    
Cloud Computation Center Maintenance Notice 

 

 

Due to SAFP’s Cloud Computation Center maintenance, the 

Pension Fund’s website and the mobile application “My 

Government Account” may experience instability and intermittent 

interruptions from 12:00am 8
th

 May to 12:00am 9
th

 May 2021. 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 


